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DEPARTMENTOF BILATERAL AFFAIRS
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
ROVAL GOVERNMENT OF BHUTAN
GYALYONG TSHOGKHANG
THIMPHU




NO.MFA/BDE-WEO
20 April, 2009.



Dear Mr. Wolfgang,

It is with much interest that I learnt recently of your
project for worldwide peace titled "Global Stone - A Worldwide Peace
Project" and that you propose to include Bhutan in this project. 

In this regard, you are welcome to visit Bhutan at any time convenient
to you. We will be happy to facilitate your work in any way possible.
You have our very best wishes for the success of your project for
worldwide peace.

With best wishes,


Yours sincerely,



Ugyen Tshering 
Minister for Foreign Affairs


Mr. Wolfgang Kraker von Scharzenfeld,
An der Aue 32,
14552 Michendorf OT Wilhelmshorst,
Germany.
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